
 
 

 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 
Solicitation 406385 

 
 
Five proposals were received and opened on April 20, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. for the above 
referenced project.  The following three firms have been short listed and will be interviewed for 
the project. 
 
CDM Smith, Inc. 
 
Kimley Horn and Associates, Inc. 
 
Tetra Tech, Inc. 


